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From: Caroline Desmond
To: Luke Arthurs
Cc: activities@elementsofbyron.com.au; "BB at Byron Bay"; Benjamin Beach; McAllister, Darren; Jason Dowds; 


Grant Erickson; Bradley Foster; Brett Gibson; GM@elementsofbyron.com.au; John Keough; Matthews, 
Michael; Christopher Neaves; philbiggar@bigpond.com; sue.walker@environment.nsw.gov.au; 
norman.graham@environment.nsw.gov.au


Subject: Re: Media [DLM=For-Official-Use-Only]
Date: Sunday, 10 December 2017 7:29:59 PM


Fyi email received today. Yuti initiated the group that we are now. She then dropped off. She had been 
campaigning for some time for safer beaches.
Caroline


Dear Caroline,


I am very happy to report that so far from our end of Tyagarah Beach how 
wonderfully different is the energy at our lake our road our carpark and beach 
since signs were put up and police presence increased.....and four men were 
arrested in one week at lake shortly after the signs were put up. Am wondering 
if it also feels very different at your end of the beach? The carefully signed 200 
metres from entrance nude area has stopped people being shocked as soon as 
on the beach and only healthy minded people seem to be attracted now.


Warm regards 


Yuti


 ART CARDS BY YUTI
Patchewollock Girl


ABN: 43 686 610 802


1-16 Brigantine Street 
Byron Bay NSW 2481 
Australia Ph: 0412 262 467 
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